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Dear Parents, 
 

Christmas performances: 

This week our children showcased their acting, singing and dancing talents with two performances. On Wednesday 

morning Early Years and KS1 performed “A Christmas Recipe” which is a fun musical about all of the things that make 

Christmas magical. On Thursday afternoon Key Stage 2 performed a selection of Christmassy songs that were linked. 

Please check our latest news section of the website for some photos. Lots of families attended and it was heartening 

to hear such encouraging comments from you all about the performances. We must say a big thankyou to you the 

parents for supporting your children, the staff for their tireless efforts to put the performances together and of course 

the children for being so talented, brave, creative and funny! 
 

Save the Children Christmas jumper day: 

Thankyou again for your contributions during Save The Children Christmas jumper day last week. We managed to 

raise a total of £211.74 which will make a big difference. 
 

PTFA Xmas fete: 

We had a really successful Christmas fete last Friday after school that was very well attended. We must thank the PTFA 

committee for organising it so well. After expenses they made a profit of £879.84 which is fantastic news for the 

school! 
 

Happy Christmas! 

Please remember that we finish today at normal time and the children come back from holiday on Tuesday January 

6th. Also there is no play centre today. On behalf of the entire school community we would like to wish you all a very 

happy and peaceful Christmas.  
 

Dates for the Spring term 2015 (please also check our website for updates): 

Thursday 8th January – KS2 football match vs St Judes 3:45 @ GMH Park 

Friday 9th January – YR to London Transport Museum 

Monday 12th January – Y3 to start weekly swimming sessions 

Wednesday 14th January – Y5 to Sportshall athletics tournament 

Thursday 15th January – Mrs Doyle returns from maternity leave for two days a week 

Friday 16th January – Y6 genetics workshop 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd January – Year 6 taking part in a week long project with “Into University” 

Wednesday 21st January – Y3/4 sportshall athletics tournament 

Thursday 22nd January – KS2 football match vs St Joseph’s 3:45 @ GMH Park 

Wednesday 28th January – Y6 to Imperial War Museum 

Tuesday 3rd February – Y5 to start a weekly dance project with Ballet Rambert (for five weeks) 

Thursday 5th February – Parent curriculum workshops 4-5pm 

Friday 6th February – Parent open morning 9:10 – 10:10 

Friday 13th February – last day of first half of spring  

 


